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CCC Inquiry at Shire of Exmouth 
 
The Corruption and Crime Commission (CCC) released a statement yesterday that they had 
continued an inquiry into possible misconduct at the Shire of Exmouth. 
 
According to the CCC website, the decision to start an investigation does not mean that there 
has been any wrongdoing. 
 
The investigation’s purpose is to establish whether or not there is proof to substantiate any 
allegations. 
 
Council is providing full cooperation to the CCC, but is not in a position to provide any 
information at this stage. 
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